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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Notice is hereby given that the lnsurance Commission (lC) in its letter dated 09

December 2020, has allowed ClCl General lnsurance Corporation (ClCl) to file

its formal dissolution with the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC).

Considering that the formal dissolution of ClCl with the SEC will also, in effect,

cause the closure and termination of the liquidation proceedings of the company
in this Commission, the company was further required to publish in a newspaper

of general circulation a Notice to the Public to inform them that all other concerns
against ClCl shall now be addressed by the company. The said Notice was
published in Philippine Star on 20 December 2020.

ln view of the foregoing, the Commission has issued this Notice to formally
reiterate to the public the final closure of the Liquidation Proceedings of ClCl in
this Commission effective 20 December 2020. May the public be informed also
that the responsibility of filing the dissolution of the company with the SEC is now
lodged with the company. Hence, the lC further reiterates to the public that all

concerns against ClCl shall now be addressed by the company.

All communications with regards to any inquiries, complaints and/or other similar
correspondence shall be addressed, either personally or by mail, directly to the
company with office address at ClCl General lnsurance Corporation, 6/F
Sagittarius Condominium, 111 H. V. Dela Costa Street, Salcedo Village,
Makati City

So Ordered

[\/anila, '17 June 2022
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